
To:   Ohio PUC  
From:   Erin D’Amato, Sol Systems  
Subject:  Change of Ownership – Barry Wright + Edward and Lisa Quintero 
Date:   8/1/2018 
 
Case #:                  15-1185-EL-REN 
Certification #:   15-SPV-IN-GATS-0463 
GATS NON#:   NON106657 
Effective Date:   7/20/2018 
 
There has been a change of ownership for the above-referenced facility. Please see below for the new 
owner’s name and contact information.  
 
Name:    Edward and Lisa Quintero  
Email:    ghettobilly76@gmail.com   
Telephone:   317-408-2511 
Address:   305 E 275 S Shelbyville, IN 46176 

New System Name:  Quintero-Edward-IN-PV-9.36kW Residence 

 
 
Please update your records to reflect the change. We will also submit a system change request to GATS. 
If you need any additional information, please feel free to contact me at the number below.  
 
Thank you, 
Erin D’Amato 
202-349-2085 
 







This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 
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